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Guillaume Merien

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 29 January 2020 4:17 pm

To:

Subject: The Hood - Blues v Chiefs, Morningside Urban Market Garden, and the ICC 

Women's World Cup

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

Blues v Chiefs 

Super Rugby returns this Friday, 31 January - the earliest start to a rugby season 
ever! 

The Blues have a number of new players, with Kurt Eklund, Tony Lamborn and Mark 
Telea expected to start. 

There is no room in the centres between England import Joe Marchant and TJ Faiane 
for Rieko Ioane so he will start his 50th match on the wing. 

We have 100 tickets up for grabs, first in first served.  As usual, we'll be here from 
7am tomorrow at Gate G reception (limited to two tickets per household in The Hood). 

Resident Only Parking 

The Auckland Transport resident-only parking scheme will be in place for 
Friday.  You can view more information here. 

Morningside Urban Market Garden – we need your vote! 

We need your vote! Our on-site Morningside Urban Market Garden is competing for 
a People's Choice Award in the United Nations' Local Project Challenge. The 
initiative offers women from migrant and refugee backgrounds opportunities to 
develop and share skills in practical ways that generate a shared profit. The 
winners will be announced at the World Urban Forum next month in Abu Dhabi - 
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please vote for us here! 
 
ICC Women’s Cricket World Cup 
 
After delivering several successful World Cup events, Eden Park is proud to be 
hosting the ICC Women’s Cricket World Cup next year as part of its commitment to 
women in sport. The 2021 tournament will be hosted across the country with a 
memorable opening weekend due to be held at Eden Park.  
                 
Chief Executive Officer Nick Sautner says a focus on further promoting women’s 
sport demonstrates a step change in trends and consumption. “Prime Minister 
Jacinda Ardern visited our stadium in 2018 to share her Government’s strategy on 
supporting women and girls in sport. It’s clear that Aotearoa is home to some 
exceptional athletes and New Zealand’s national stadium is committed to playing 
its part in providing a platform for all women to perform.” 
 
2021 is set to be a blockbuster year for Auckland with the 36th America's Cup, 
while Eden Park hosts events such as Te Matatini; the festival of Kapa Haka, the 
ICC Women’s Cricket World Cup 2021, Rugby World Cup 2021 and further events 
yet to be announced.  
 
Extras needed 
 
A film shoot is being held next week at Eden Park to promote Aotearoa and our 
culture. As part of this the production is searching for children to take part in a haka 
and play rugby. The shoot will take place at the stadium early next week with exact 
dates yet to be confirmed. If your child would like to be involved please email the 
producer directly here: valentine.taylor@gmail.com 
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